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City Landfill Service Changes 
Related to COVID-19  

 
Beginning Saturday, March 28, 2020, the City of El Paso Environmental 
Services Department (ESD) will only accept credit card payments for disposal 
of waste at the Greater El Paso Landfill. 
 
To reduce contact with cash payments and minimize the risk of spreading 
COVID-19, the landfill, at 2600 Darrington, will only be accepting credit and 
debit card payments until further notice. 
 
City staff have been provided with protective gear, including gloves, will wipe 
down credit and debit cards with disinfectant to provide additional protection 
to customers and themselves. 
 
All landfill visitors who do not have credit or debit cards will not be allowed on 
site.  

 
For more information, please call 915.212.6000. 
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